Tuesday, June 7, 2022


Huntingdon Borough Parks, Recreation & Public Property Committee meeting was held in the borough council room, 530 Washington Street, Huntingdon, PA  16652.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Members present were President James Bair, Vice-President David Fortson, Councilwoman Dee Dee Brown, Councilwoman Jennifer Powell, Councilman Terry Green, Councilman Robert Jackson, Councilman David Quarry, Mayor Thomas Yoder, Code Enforcement Officer James Morris, Chief of Police Charles Streightiff, Borough Solicitor Richard Wilson, Borough Manager Chris Stevens and Borough Secretary Richard King.
Guest present were James Grissinger and Tim Furlong.
The Parks, Recreation & Public Property Committee meeting was called to order by Chairman David Fortson at 5:20 PM.
Chairman David Fortson recognized the guest present and ask for their comments.
There were no comments made by the guest present.
Chairman David Fortson called on the Parks Commission report.
Councilman Robert Jackson said the Bocce Ball Court was sprayed with weed killer by the commission.
Chairman David Fortson called on the Borough Manager’s report.
Chris Stevens said the summer program at Weaver Park has been started by the Community Center, and they serve breakfast and lunch to the kids.
Chris Stevens said the Isett Community Swimming Pool has brought in over $30,000.00 in a week and a half.
Councilman Robert Jackson said that we need more sand at Portstown Park.
Chris Stevens said he will have them get another load of sand.
Chairman David Fortson called on the Mayor’s report.
Thomas Yoder said the swimming pool is fabulous with the hanging baskets and new addition.
Chairman David Fortson called on Old Business.
Councilman Robert Jackson ask if the Maintenance crew after mowing blows off the basketball court.
Borough Manager Chris Stevens said yes.
Councilwoman Jennifer Powell said there is poison ivy at the parks.
Borough Manager Chris Stevens said the Maintenance crew will be spraying the poison ivy.
Councilman Robert Jackson said that he measured the skate park and said he thinks there would be enough room for an ice skating rink also.  
Councilwoman Jennifer Powell said that maybe we can look at the property by Laney’s that is flat for an ice skating rink.
Chairman David Fortson called on New Business.
There was nothing reported under New Business.
Executive Session was not called for.
Chairman David Fortson called on Any Other Business.
There was nothing reported under Any Other Business.
After no further business, the Parks, Recreation and Public Property Committee meeting was adjourned at 5:35 PM.
Minutes submitted by,



Richard S. King
Borough Secretary
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